MESQUITE

Real. Texas. Service.

July 7, 2021

RE: RECOMMENDATION OF AWARD OF CONTRACT
Griffin Lane Overlay
(City Contract No. 2021-094)

Dear Mr. Cassidy,

On luly 6, 2021, bids were received for the above referenced project. Five (5) bids were
received with a low base bid of $284,575.50 submitted by Reliable Paving, Inc. and a high
base bid of $427,300.00

We have reviewed the qualification information provided to us by Reliable Paving, Inc. In
addition, we have had several favorable experiences with this contractor on recent projects,
with the most recent project being the Powell Road, Orchid Avenue, Melton Lane, Magnolia
Drive and Douglas Drive Paving and Utility Improvements project.

We recommend that the City of Mesquite award the contract for the Griffin Lane Overlay (City Contract
No. 2021-094) to Reliable Paving, Inc. for the base bid only in the amount of $284,575.50.

Please let me know should you need additional information.

Sincerely,

ﬂr&m_
Lisa Crossman o=t s

Lisa Crossman, PE
Project Engineer
City of Mesquite, Texas



